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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Form for Chapter 12 and Chapter 13 Plans

Just a reminder that Word and WordPerfect versions of the new
local form for chapter 12 and chapter 13 plans are available on
the Court's website.  Versions for individual debtors and for joint
debtors have been created.  You will find them under the "Local
Rules and Forms" heading, then "All Local Forms," and also in the
News & Announcements section as part of the November 1, 2017
Bankruptcy UPdate article.

If you have trouble getting a Word version of the plan to open
cleanly, open it and then switch in "View" to "Edit Document."  If
you are still having trouble, please contact the Bankruptcy Clerk's
office and we will e-mail a copy directly to you.

For those who practice bankruptcy law outside of South Dakota,
following is a list of those districts using the national plan form
(all the others are using a local form):  

Northern District of Illinois Northern District of Texas
Northern District of Indiana District of Utah
Northern District of Iowa District of Vermont
Southern District of Iowa District of the Virgin Islands
Western District of Kentucky Western District of Virginia
Western District of New York District of Wyoming
Northern District of Ohio



Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

